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Help Sought in Locating Missing Westmoreland Man
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office is asking for help from the public in locating a
20-year-old Westmoreland man.

Family members reported Jeremiah Joseph Perry missing on May 31st of this year. Perry was last
seen by family and friends on or about March 30th in the Kansas City area. Perry may have been in
the Ohio area.

Perry is described as a white male, with brown hair, hazel eyes, standing 6’1″  and weighing about
170 lbs. Perry also has a tattoo on his right upper arm of a Grim Reaper on top of skulls.  

Sheriff Greg Riat says it believed Perry may be hiding instead of missing. Riat says Perry is wanted
in Pottawatomie County for a probation violation.  He says he hasn’t had any contact with his
family, and they are concerned that something may have happened to him. 

If you have any information as to Perry’s whereabouts please contact the Pottawatomie County
Sheriff’s Office at 457-3353.
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